Mark Ashness
.

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Mark--

cemeterysurvey@chathamhistory.org

Wednesday, April 3, 2019 8:28 PM

Mark Ashness

Re: Proposed Folkner Branch Subdivision Notification

Thanks for the info on the Folkner Branch project. We do not need additional info unless you find evidence of human
habitation on the property. If you should find remains of structures or agricultural use, please take some photos for us
and note locations. We are particularly interested in the locations of old roads, so if you find traces of old roads we
would like to see where they are located. If you could indicate that on a map and give some GPS coordinates, that would

be very helpful.

If you should locate gravesites, please let us know immediately so we can visit and record.

If your deed research has indicated who might have lived on the property in the past, we would appreciate having that

information.

Thanks for working with us to save Chatham history.

Beverly Wiggins

CCHA Preservation volunteer

On 2019-04-03 14:54, Mark Ashness wrote:

> Hello:
>

> We are preparing to submit a subdivision plan for the attached

> project. The County GIS does not reflect any cemeteries within the
> project limits. Our survey crew has been on-site and has not run

> across any grave sites or older structures.

>

> The site is located between Marthas Chapel and Hollands Chapel Road

> just west of NC 751

>

> Please advise should you need anything else.

>

> thx
>

> MARK ASHNESS

>
> P.E, LEED AP

v



Mark Ashness

“

From: Randy Drumheller <randyd@chatham.k12.nc.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 3:10 PM

To: Mark Ashness

Cc: Kimberly Tyson; Chris Blice

Subject: Re: Folkner Branch Proposed 40 lot Subdivision

Thanks Mark.

On Wed, Apr 3, 2019 at 3:05 PM Mark Ashness <mark@cegroupinc.com> wrote:

Randy: Please find attached a concept plan for the above project.

The site is located between Marthas Chapel and Hollands Chapel Road just west of NC 751

I would expect earliest occupancy to be 2021.

Please advise should you need anything else.

thx

Mark Ashness

P.E, LEED AP

CE GROUP

301 Glenwood Avenue, Suite 220



